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Hi Everyone,

It’s that time of year when the trees turn green and 
flowers begin to bloom. I hope you all had a healthy and
happy winter.

Unfortunately we did have one sad event with the passing
of our friend and Secretary of the FFA, Evelyn Nessen.
She was a loyal and dedicated member of our board.
During my eulogy at her funeral, I opened with on behalf
of all the membership of FFA, We extend our deepest
condolences to her entire family.  Evelyn passed away
6 years to the date of Bert’s passing.

On a brighter note, our next function will be on June 25th,
2017, and a card party on August 3rd, see the enclosed
flyers.

To our membership:
We will continue to keep our newsletter going, but we 
need your support by any donation you can give.
We need pictures, get well wishes, Anniversaries, 
birthdays and all you would like FFA Members to know
about.   PLEASE SUPPORT OUR ORGANIZATION WITH
YOUR DONATIONS.  I thank you for that.

I want to thank the Board of Directors for their outstanding
work.  Thanks to Phyllis, Ellie, Cynthia, Dottie and Bobbie.
We are a great family, let’s keep it going. In closing I wish
you all a very Happy Passover.

My sincerest Thanks,
Herb Raffelson, President

* Gerson “Gus” Blaustein
* Chet Block
* Shep Henkin
* Arline Kawadler
* Harvey Kawadler
* Paula Landy
* Eddie Mandell
* Bert Nessen
* Evelyn Nessen
* Manny Richman
* Boni Winick
* Mel Kramer

MAIL TO:  FFA PO Box 184 Stoughton, MA 02072

I HAVE A HAPPENING

You will get more enjoyment out of the newsletter when
you share your happenings with all of us.

MAY, 2017



DONATIONS
Charlie & Jeannie (Poretsky) Albert Foxboro, MA
Judith (Keone) & Leon Aronson Needham, MA
Elaine Cohen Delray Beach, FL
Deena Crocker Boynton Beach, FL
Harvey Doren Hull, MA
Rhoda & Bob Goldstein Boynton Beach, FL
Carol (Fuld) & Clinton Israel Marblehead, MA
Ken & Linda Kipnes Hyannis, MA
Simeon Korisky Stoughton, MA
Loreen (Sooper) Kruskall Boynton Beach, FL
Dave Landy Boynton Beach, FL
Marilyn Meltzer Framingham, MA
June & Asher Neyhus Delray Beach, FL
Herbie Oper Brighton, MA
Ellen & Stuart Sherman Delray Beach, FL
Dick & Phyllis (Averbuck) Sundook Delray Beach, FL
Richard Tucker Framingham, MA
Carolyn (Nathan) & Martin Udelson Sarasota, FL
Evelyn Vaz Miami Beach, FL
Phyllis (Lerner) Verducci Palm Beach, FL
Irving Westerman Warminster, PA
Nan & Herb White N. Falmouth, MA

“ A VERY SPECIAL THANK YOU”

Elaine (Milden) & Bernie Goldin Boynton Beach, FL
Milton Greenfield San Rafael, CA
Arthur Isaacson Boca Raton, FL
Beverly (Gear) Marram Mashpee, MA
Dottie (Williams) & Gerry Rosenberg Boynton Beach, FL
Iris (Hunt) Segal Boca Raton, FL
Ralph Tracey Brookline, MA
Martin Wald Palm Desert, CA

IN MEMORY OF
Sandy (Leshner) Isaacson passed away on Nov. 1, 2016. Sandy
was my heart and soul for 65yrs, always at my side, good or bad.
God Bless. Good luck to all, 
Arthur Isaacson  of Chestnut Hill, MA and Boca Raton, FL.

In memory of my beloved wife Paula (Avidon).  
David Landy, Boynton Beach, FL.

In loving memory of my beloved wife Glenda (Goldberg).  She
passed away 25 days after her 80th birthday,   February 24, 2017.
We had spent 42 wonderful years together.  I will love her forever.
Simeon Korisky, Stoughton, MA.

Max Krozy, passed on last year to join Richie Gold, Charlie
Akashian and Harvey Doren.  He was a graduate of Illinois
University.  Heaven will never be the same.   
Dick & Phyllis Sundook of Delray Beach, FL.

Murray Weisman passed on in January.  He knew more people than
most sport and movie stars. The Sit and Shvitz Baths were famous
from coast to coast.  We will miss him. 
Dick and Phyllis Sundook of Delray Beach, FL.

In memory of my dear wife of 61yrs, Lenore (Meyers) of
Philadelphia, taken suddenly from me early this month.
Irving Westerman of Warminster, PA.

The Franklin Field Association, Board of Directors, is sadden
to announce the passing of Board Member, Evelyn Nessen, 
Secretary.

In memory of my old friend Rusty (Garber) Weinstein she will be
sorely missed.  Bobbie (Hymovitz)  Krozy of Stoughton, MA

In memory of my old friend Murry Weisman, he will truly be
missed.  I will miss his sense of humor.
Bobbie (Hymovitz) Krozy of Stoughton, MA

In memory of our dear friend Robert (Bob) Speen of Framingham,
MA who passed away on October 16th,  2016, after a long illness,
husband of Sonya and father of Jeffrey. 
Carolyn (Cohen) Nathan and Martin Udelson of Sarasota, FL

In memory of Jerrold Kalick, our dear friend. 
Carolyn (Cohen) Nathan and Martin Udelson of Sarasota, FL

MAZEL TOV TO
Elaine Cohen and the late Oscar Cohen of  Delray beach, FL are
proud grandparent of  Lee Elmont on becoming an Eagle Scout. 

On Nov. 16th, my daughter (in-law) graduated from Barnes Jewish
College, St. Louis, with a double PHD, 1. Dr. of Nurse Practioner
and 2. Dr. of  Philosophy.  Proud? You bet!
Evelyn (Solomon) Vaz, Miami, FL.

Mazel Tov to Mel and Mikki Gondelman, on the Bar Mitzvah of
their oldest grandson, Joshua Aaron.  From the Gondelman
Family. 

In 2016, we celebrated the Bar Mitzvah of our grandson, Zachery
Sosnow in Illinois and the birth of our 5th great grandchild, and
4th little girl, Samantha Elizabeth Stewart in N.J..  A busy and
wonderful year.  Rhoda and Bob Goldstein of  Boynton Beach, FL.

“Please keep us informed”
Hi to all members, I would like to address
all members who are planning to move….
we need you to give us your new address. 
If you enjoy receiving the newsletter we

need your current mailing address.  Each
time we  send out the newsletter and they
are returned it costs us money and time 
trying to find you. Please let us know, 

so we can update our files.
Mail all information to:

Franklin Field Association
P.O. Box 184

Stoughton, MA 02072

NOTICE FROM THE EDITOR



FRANKLIN FIELD ASSOCIATION

LUNCHEON GET TOGETHER
June 25, 2017

11:00 am to 3:00 pm
$35.00 per person

non-members welcome

Reservation must be received by June 3, 2017

ENTERTAINMENT BY SWEET HARMONY

Fout Points Sheraton
1125 Boston Providence Turnpike

Norwood, MA 02062

Contacts: Ellie Forman 781-828-9195  Cynthia Kravitz 781-690-2309

Enclosed is my check made out to the FFA in the amount of $ __________ for the Luncheon.
Number of people attending __________. Please list names of people who will be sitting with
you on the back of this form.

NAME:__________________________________________ MAIDEN NAME:___________________

ADDRESS: _______________________________________________________________________

CITY: __________________________ STATE: _______________________ ZIP: _______________

TELEPHONE: _________________________________ E-MAIL:

____________________________

Mail checks to: Franklin Field Association, P.O. Box 184 Stoughton, MA 02072

Choice of Menu - Please choose one:
_____Pan seared fresh statler chicken breast
_____ Salmon
_____ Roasted Vegetables (Vegetarian)
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ADVERTISEMENT
WE ENCOURAGE OUR MEMBERS TO SUPPORT 

OUR ADVERTISERS

(508) 230-0183

Franklin Field Association
BUSINESS CARD



NEW MEMBERS
"The F.F.A. would like to extend a warm

welcome to the following new members"

Lorraine & Harvey Albert Mashpee, MA
Harvey Doren Hull, MA
Nancy Dubinsky Palm Desert, CA
Sandy (Sondra Schuler) Gold Boynton Beach, FL
Walter Silverman Delray Beach, FL

Corrections
Joni (Brenner) Black Stoughton, MA
Marion Farrell Ashland, MA

BIRTHDAYS
80th Happy Birthday to Elaine Kagno, from Deena Crocker

of Boynton Beach, FL.

80th Happy Birthday to our fabulous sister in law Phyllis 
Fuld, best wishes and lots of  love on her 80th birthday. 
From Carol (Fuld) and Clint Israel of Marblehead, MA.

80th      Happy 80th Birthday to my friends, glad I can share this 
special one with you.  
Phyllis (Finkelstein) Fuld of Stoughton, MA.

80th Happy birthday to our dear friend Ellie Forman on her 
special birthday.  Elaine (Milden) & Bernie Goldin of 
Boynton Beach, FL.

90th       I will be celebrating my 90th birthday on May 25th, 
2017.  Walter Silverman of Delray Beach, FL.

90th Happy Birthday to my husband Robert Goldstein of 
Boynton Beach, FL. Rhoda Goldstein

80th Dottie (Williams) Rosenberg’s 80th birthday on June 8th  

ANNIVERSARIES
60th We celebrated our 60th wedding anniversary

on Oct. 14, 2016, Nan & Herb White of
N. Falmouth, MA.

60th My wife and I are celebrating  our 60th
year, Dec. 28th, 2016, Asher & June Neyhus of
Delray Beach, FL.

60th Happy Anniversary to Elaine (Elfman) and Barry 
Linsky on their 60th Anniversary in March, with 
Lots of  love to my very special friends, from Lee
(Sooper) Kruskall of Boynton Beach, FL

60th Elaine (Milden) & Bernie Goldin are celebrating
their 60th Anniversary in Boynton Beach, FL.

VISIT US ON OUR WEBSITE
franklinfield association.org

NOTES FROM OUR MEMBERS
Always enjoy the newsletter, Thank you. 
Judith & Leon Aronson of Needham, MA.

Jeannie (Poretsky) and Charlie Albert of Foxboro, MA  thorough-
ly enjoy reading the newsletter.  Thank you to all who make it hap-
pen.  

Ken (class of 1958) and Linda (class of 1950) Kipnes had a
reunion on thanksgiving weekend  on Cape Cod with their 4 chil-
dren and 9 grandchildren, it was the first time in ten years.
Granddaughters Yonina and Avital reside in Israel & surprised
their grandpa.  We now live in Hyannis, MA (on Cape Cod) and
are planning to spend Jan. Feb. Mar. in Delray Beach, Fl.  We can
be reached at 508 292 7311.

Heroin, I have not experienced, but when the FFA newsletter
arrives, I experience an “upper” that I am certain dwarfs that of
heroin.  Thanks immensely for your service.  Marty Wald of  Palm
Desert, CA.

Thanks so much for your wonderful newsletter all these past years.
Even though I have lived away my entire adult life, you have kept
me in touch with many friends from my past.  Growing up in
Dorchester was great!!  Thanks again for beautiful memories.
Iris (Hunt) Segal, Boca Raton, FL.

Enclosed is a check to help the FFA newsletter continue its mar-
velous work.  Thank you to Phyllis Fuld and her team. 
Carol (Fuld) and  Clint Israel of Marblehead, MA.

Are there any Enrol Jr.’s from the Hecht House years living in the
Delray Beach, Fl area??  Contact me, Walter Silverman,  of Delray
Beach, FL 561 978 4407 or 561 215 8681

Thank you for all your work on the newsletter, because of a letter
you published last year, I was able to connect to a friend from Jr.
High School (Oliver Wendall Holmes) We have commenced a
very enjoyable and interesting email correspondence.  
Rhoda Goldstein of Boynton Beach, Fl.

Thank you to you and your staff for all the hard work, it is greatly
appreciated.  Elaine (Milden) & Bernie Goldin of Boynton Beach,
FL.

Very pleased to receive the FFA newsletter.  I lived on Browning
Ave. in Dorchester right across from Franklin Field. Irving
Westerman, Warminster, PA.

SIMON & SONS
Quality Mens & Boys Clothing & Formalwear Since 1905

Arthur Simon
Paul Simon
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www.simonandsons.com



L/R: Bob Quasha, Sonny Zatz, Freddie Lamkin, Al Shear Seated L/R: Sandy (Marder) Hurwitz, Joe Hurwitz, Skippy Elman, Ellie
(Cooper) Elman  Standing L/R: Arnie Fuld, (Lee Sooper) Kruskall, 
Archie Kruskall

L/R: Frankie (Rosen) Geller, Ellie (Heffron) Forman, Dottie (Williams)
Rosenberg, Elaine (Cooperstein) Kagno, Arlene (Shaff) Elman

L/R Seated: Arlene (Cooper) Saperstein, Elaine (Charloff) Slovin, Carol
(Temkin) Charloff L/R Standing: Loretta (Averbuck) Chandler, Elaine
(Antin) Blaustein



CARD PARTY
FRANKLIN FIELD ASSOCIATION PRESENTS A

CARD PARTY
MAH JONG, CANASTA, BRIDGE, ETC.

Thursday, August 3rd, 2017
11 AM to 4 PM

Orchard Cove
1 Del Pond Drive

Canton, MA 

$15.00

Lunch will be served

cash prize at each table

bring mah jong sets

cards & trays for Canasta

Play with your own group

CONTACT:
Cynthia Kravitz: 781-690-2309 • Bobbie Krozy 781-341-5661

Please make checks payable to FFA
Mail your check(s) to: Franklin Field Association

P.O. Box 184, Stoughton, MA 02072-0184
by July 14th, 2017

Name:         Tel#:

Address: 

Town:       State:    Zip:

E-Mail:

Please list the names of the people you will be playing with.



Franklin Field Association
P.O. Box 184
Stoughton, MA 02072
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Thank you for all the wonderful messages our members are send-
ing regarding the newsletter, we couldn’t do it without you. Your
notes and pictures are what make the newsletter interesting and
what our members look forward to reading.  We thank you for your
donations and generosity.   We are running low on 
pictures and simchas to fill the newsletter
which makes it more interesting for you.
Please send Messages and pictures with your
donations.
We encourage our members to patronize our advertisers.

Mail all info to:
FFA
P. O. Box 184
Stoughton, MA 02072

Phyllis (Finkelstein) Fuld
781 341 3402 or ppafmom@comcast.net  

NOTICE FROM THE EDITOR


